Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 4:52 PM

To: 'Peter Morris

Cc: Peter M. Krasnoff; Lori Gualco; Dan Hall

Subject: RE: Wickland.Oakland Extension Request - Off-site Sampling Report
Peter:

That is good news that you have completed an off-site agreement with BART. Based on your
request, the schedule for report submittal for case R02875 is extended to July 15, 2009.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private,
confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County
of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any
copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

————— Original Message-----

From: Peter Morris [mailto:peterm@westenvironmental.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 6:06 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Peter M. Krasnoff; Lori Gualco; Dan Hall

Subject: Wickland.Oakland Extension Request - Off-site Sampling Report

Jerry:

We are writing to request an extension for the submittal of the Off-site Sampling Results
Report due May 15, 2009. We have completed the “Permit to Enter” agreement (“Permit”) with
the Bay Area Rapid Transit District

(BART) to access the MacArthur BART Station parking lot. However, we have not received the
final approved Permit from BART at this time. Mr.

Gary Anderson of BART indicated on May 12, 2009 that BART staff are in the process of
reviewing the Permit and insurance certificates and that an update on the Permit approval
should be available Friday May 15, 2009. Therefore, we are requesting an extension for the
submittal of the Off-site Sampling Results Report to July 15, 2009. We have scheduled the
drilling activities for the week of June 8, 2009, pending final approval of the Permit from
BART.

Please call me at 415/460-6770, extension 206 or Peter Krasnoff at 415/460-6770, extension
208, if you have any questions.

Peter Morris



Peter E. Morris, P.G.

WEST, Inc.

711 Grand Avenue, Suite 220

San Rafael, California 94901

Main: (415) 460-6770 x206

Fax: (415) 460-6771

Cellular: (415) 271-0366

Email: peterm@westenvironmental.com
Text Pager: 4152710366@vtext.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential
and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you receive this
transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the
taking of any action in reliance upon the communication is strictly prohibited. Moreover,
any such inadvertent disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client privilege
as to this communication or otherwise. If you have received this communication in error,
please contact our office at main@westenvironmental.com or by telephone at (415) 460-6770.
Thank you.




